
 

Gebze, February 20, 2014 

 

Dear Yujiang Song, 

 

I am writing to you in my capacity as Chair of the Organizing Committee of the 

Eigth International Conference on Porphyrins and Phthalocyanines - ICPP8 - 

which will be held in Istanbul, Turkey, June 22-27, 2014. 

 

Your abstract "Self-assembled Hemin Nanocubes with Ferromagnetism 

for Oxygen Reduction Reaction" (abs121313) has been accepted as an 

Invited Oral communication and will be scheduled for in the coming weeks.  

 

On behalf of the Organizing Committee, I look forward to welcoming you to 

the Eighth International Conference on Porphyrins and Phthalocyanines.  

 

Prof. Dr. Vefa AHSEN  

Chair ICPP-8 Organizing Committee 

 


